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This is what we studied: 

• The word of the week: temperance: moderation in thoughts and feelings  

• We read different versions of The Three Little Pigs and compared them. 

• We worked on sight word games at our different reading levels.  

• We started our fairy tale projects this week: create a puppet show of 

favorite fairy tale, write your own fairy tale, write a readers’ theatre of your 

favorite fairy tale, create a diorama to retell your favorite fairy tale.  

• In math, we worked on adding money, adding with 3 addends, and counting by 2s 

and 5s in number patterns,  

• Continue  WE NEED LOTS OF HELP ON TELLING TIME TO THE HALF HOUR!! Please 

work on this with your kiddos!! We use the phrase “half-past __” to introduce 

the concept, and then we show them how the long hand only goes around the 

clock halfway.  

• We are reading James and the Giant Peach daily, and the kids really seem to 

enjoy it!  

• Please read with your child nightly and work on sight words. The children can 

make so much progress in these next 2 months with additional help from home! 

Upcoming Events: 
Apr 11- Muffins with mom @ 7am  

_Visiting the crystal bridge! (need chaperones ASAP!- 
I HAVE one free CHAPERONE SPOT AVAILABLE and two 
for the zoo- FIRST COME FIRST SERVE! Email me! 

Apr 24- Blast off! And Zoo trip!!!  

Apr 25- Spring pictures! (no uniforms today!) 

Apr 27 & 28- No school! Art festival  

Ask your children 

about their 

cluster choices! 

They had a blast 

on Friday :)  

 


